
 
 

Parks, Recreation & Libraries 
316 Vernon Street, Suite 400 
Roseville, California 95678 

 
 

March 11, 2024 
 

RE: 27th Annual Mayor’s Cup Golf Tournament 
 

Dear Business Owner: 
 

Over the past 26 years, the Mayor’s  Cup  has  been  successful  in  raising  funds  to 
provide exceptional recreation experiences for kids in Roseville  needing  scholarships  or 
fee waiver assistance. This year’s 27th Annual Mayor’s Cup Golf Tournament takes place 
on Friday, May 3, 2024, at Woodcreek Oaks Golf  Club. 

 
The success of this event is predicated on support from the business community, citizens, 
and our partners. To support Roseville youth recreation opportunities such as swimming 
lessons and camp programs to qualifying families, we are asking for your help with 
fundraising efforts. Please consider becoming a sponsor, donating to the raffle, or 
contributing to the player swag bags. 

 
• If you are interested in becoming a sponsor, please visit our website for more 

information at www.roseville.ca.us/mayorscup under Registration/Sponsorship. 
 

• To donate a gift basket or gift certificate for the raffle, please send items by April 26, 
2024, to Tiffany Perez, City of Roseville Parks, Recreation & Libraries Department, 
316 Vernon Street, Suite 400, Roseville, CA, 95678. Please contact Tiffany Perez for 
alternative delivery methods. Your business will be acknowledged during the 
tournament awards banquet and in our event program/website. 

 
• If you would like to donate product samples or coupons for placement in the golfer’s 

gift bag, please send 160 items by April 26, 2024, to Tiffany Perez, City of Roseville 
Parks, Recreation & Libraries Department, 316 Vernon Street, Suite 400, Roseville, 
CA, 95678. Please contact Tiffany Perez for alternative delivery methods. 

 
Thank you very much for your consideration in supporting our annual golf tournament 
supporting Roseville kids and families.  The City of Roseville’s Federal Tax Identification 
Number is 94-6000409 for your donation records. 

 

Thank you, 

 
 

Jill Geller, Parks, Recreation & Libraries Director   
City of Roseville 

 
(916) 774-1237 • mayorscup@roseville.ca.us • www.rosevilleparks.com 
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